
 
   April 4, 2020 

Dear RSD Families, 

 

First and foremost, I hope you all are staying healthy and finding time to take good care of 

yourselves through these tough times. 

 

A lot of questions are coming up, especially now that we are for sure not returning back to 

campuses this school year and will be educating your child/children through distance learning. 

Please know that teachers are working diligently to stay connected to their students while providing 

distance learning instruction.   

 

Important Information 

● School breakfast/lunch distribution is on the following days/times at Roseland Elementary 

School (950 Sebastopol Rd): 

Mondays from 11:00am-1:00pm (families receive meals for Monday and Tuesday) 

Wednesdays from 11:00am-1:00pm (families receive meals for Wednesday, Thursday, and 

Friday) 

● You will be receiving information from your child's school regarding the distribution of 

chromebooks for those in need 

● If you have specific questions, please leave a message at your child's school office and 

someone will return your call. You can also email your child’s principal or teacher directly. 

● Please know that all students will in fact be promoted to the next grade level under the 

circumstances unless there is a specific circumstance prohibiting advancement.  If this is true 

for your specific child, you will directly be communicated with from your child's school.  

● If your child is in 6th grade, 8th grade, or 12th grade, I’m sure you are wondering about the 

graduation ceremony.  At this point in time we are just not sure what the county will allow us 

to do or not do come late May.  As soon as we have a plan in place, we will be 

communicating this information to all affected families.  We are sorry for this very 

disappointing inconvenience as we know how significant graduation is to our students and 

their families. 

 

I thank you for choosing the Roseland School District to educate and care for your child. It’s an 

honor to serve as your child’s Superintendent of schools. Please stay healthy and safe. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amy Jones-Kerr 

Superintendent  

Roseland School District 

 

 


